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Metra FOIA Officer,

Under the Freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.C. Section 552), I am requesting the following
documents and information:
-Video footage from Rock Island Train No. 410 of the Jan. 14 incident at 191st Street in
Mokena.
-Any internal reports and/or communications by Metra employees pertaining to said incident.

As a representative of the news media affiliated with 22nd Century Media, I am gathering this
information because it is of current interest to the public.

I am requesting a waiver of all fees under 5 U.S.C. Section 552(a)(4)(A)(iii). The information
I seek is in the public interest because it will contribute significantly to public understanding
and is not primarily in my commercial interest.

My request of information has informative value and I plan to disseminate this information to
the community through publication in one or more of 22nd Century Media’s publications.

The aforementioned concerns have been brought to me to look into, and with this FOIA it is
my intent to investigate them fully and thoroughly.

Thank you in advance,

Megan Schuller
Assistant Editor
Mokena Messenger, New Lenox Patriot  and Frankfort Station
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